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To whom: Nova Scotia is a small, well populated province that has rainfall well above the dry necessity for uraniummining (which is not in short supply in Canada) and a well dispersed population that would definitely be negativelyaffected by any exploration or mining of uranium. We went through this before. Please don’t do this to us again. Pleaseleave our uranium dragon alone. The ban should remain.
We should concentrate on using wind, not to used elsewhere (i.e.
EverWind), but for our OWN local usage.

Thank you for your attention
Dorothy Alt, , Nova Scotia
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